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Subject: It's O-K to Call the Tree by its Real Name--Christmas Tree
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Kelly Coghlan

Dear Friends of Students:

Every year at about this time, in our scho
call the decorated trees we see in Decem

This is a Christmas Tree

This also is a Christmas Tree

And this too is a Christmas Tree

These are not Holiday Trees; Carol Trees;

"Christmas" is an officially recognized fed
in December.  So, it's O-K to call these tre
municipalities to do the same).  Merry Ch


